
 
 
 
 

4 Oxford Close – Lime Opinion  
 
It is my professional opinion that crown lifting the lower branches of the Lime overhanging 
the rear garden of 4 Oxford Close is beneficial from an amenity standpoint. 
 
There is some deadwood build-up within these branches over the garden area which could 
fall. The continued elongation and sagging of these branches is also of detriment to the 
usability of the garden area below. Removal of these overhanging branches eliminates 
potential future hazards and maintains garden usability. 
 
Crown raising and epicormic growth removal are standard management practices for Limes 
in urban settings. The reduction to overall tree volume is minor and should not cause negative 
impact on tree health. 
 
Company: Arborscape 
 
Author: Sam Pagett 
 
Signed: 
 
Date: 12/12/2022 


